
Mass Intentions 

 

 

   
 
   

    MONDAY, FEBRUARY 25 
  8:30 am Pfc. John L. Cardarella, 
  Mary Dirlam 
12:00 pm Sargis Khoobiar 
  TUESDAY,  FEBRUARY 26 
  8:30 am Toni Chiarolanzio, Robert Quinn,  
  Jennie Del Duca 
12:00 am For the people of the parish 
  WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 27 
   8:30 am Edmund J. Keyes, 
  Patricia Flanagan Keefe 
12:00 pm For the people of the parish 
  THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 28 
  8:30 am Jeanine Hundt, Jean Marano 
12:00 pm  For the people of the parish 
  FRIDAY, MARCH 1 
  8:30 am Emily & Jack Del Giudice, Mary Dirlam, 
  William Dangler, Jr. 
12:00 pm For the people of the parish 
  SATURDAY,MARCH 2 
  8:30 am    Raffaele & Louisa Finelli 
  5:00 pm Vincent & Catherine Veccchiarelli, 
  Alice Bartinique, Joseph Farrell, 
  Jack Fitzgerald,  
  Dr. Christopher Rooney 
   7:00 pm For the people of the parish 
                     SUNDAY, MARCH 3 
  7:15 am Michael Baumgartner 
  9:00 am Martin Pisciotta, Shirley Cameron, 
  Charles Kenworthy, Lena Moliero,  
  Mary Dirlam 
10:30 am Richard Duff, Frieda Freda,  
  Pauline & Dominick Olivieri,  
  Marie Hamilton, Isabella Forte 
12:00 pm Joseph De Marzo, Thomas Critchley, 
  Nancy De Vito, Eugene Zipper,  
  Special Intention 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sacraments 

 
Go therefore, and make disciples of all 
nations, baptizing in the name of the 
Father and of the Son, and of the Holy  
Spirit, teaching them to  observe all that   

            I have  commanded you.                           
     (Matthew 28:19-20)    
 

Cora Olga Vera, Jack Edmond Matousek,  
Michaela Lili Vazquez 

who were baptized February 17, 2019 
 

     
 For this reason a man shall leave his 
father and mother and be joined to his 
wife, and the two shall become one 
flesh. So they are no longer two, but one 
flesh. Therefore, what God has joined together, no 
human being must separate.            
    (Matthew 19:5-6) 
 

Joseph Minniti & Samantha Casolaro 
who were married February 17, 2019 

 

 
 
Jack Farina, Jacob Shaw, Francis Murphy, Ricky Carroll, 
Nicholas De Pierro, Sr. 

 
PRAY FOR THOSE WHO HAVE GONE HOME  

TO THE LORD: 
 

Peter J. Sena, Jr., Hank Colbert, Fr. James O'Kielty 
 

Lord for your faithful people life is changed not ended. 
When the body of our earthly dwelling lies in death 
we gain an everlasting dwelling place in heaven. 
 

FINANCIAL BLESSINGS 
The weekend collection for Saturday/Sunday, 
February 16/17 amounted to $26,555.00. Your 
generosity to our Church is gratefully appreciated. 
 

CHILDREN'S COLLECTION 
Our children’s collection for Good Counsel Homes for 
the weekend of February 16/17 amounted to $36.00. 
Thank you girls and boys for helping. 
 



  Seventh  Sunday in  Ordinary Time             February  24,2019 

 

Alpha 2019 
WE HAVE BEGUN! 

Alpha is really for anyone who is curious… 
 Alpha is underway! 

Thank you to all those who are assisting and attending. 
Please pray for our team and guests as they explore together the questions of Life. 

God has blessed us with wonderful participation – over 75 people. We are at capacity. 
If you would like to be a part of Alpha, we can always use extra support team. 

Contact Jan Figenshu or Matthew Bradford to participate in this way at 
alpha@svmnj.org 

Thursdays from 6:30 - 9:00 PM (includes dinner!) 
Feb. 28; Mar. 7, 14, 28; Apr. 4, 11, 25; May 9, 16, 23 
With a retreat on Friday evening & Saturday in April 

 

 
 
ALPHA is a series of sessions designed to explore the Christian faith in a welcoming, nonjudgmental environment.  
Each session includes a meal, an engaging video, and then small group discussion.  There’s no obligation to say 
anything… and there is nothing you can’t say! 

Real      Relational     Reliant  

 
26 GREEN VILLAGE ROAD 

MADISON, NEW JERSEY 07940 
PHONE:  973 377 4000    FAX: 973 377 8242 

www.svmnj.org 
 

 

Parish Staff 

 

Rev. Msgr. George F. Hundt, Pastor                               Sr. Noreen Holly, School Principal                        
FrGeorge@svmnj.org ..............................   ext. 101   nholly@svmsnj.org ..................................  ext. 201 
Rev. Darwin Lastra, Senior Parochial Vicar    Ms. Anne Marie Gisoldi, Vice Princ./Dir. of Youth Ministry 

FrDarwin@svmnj.org ……………..……………..  ext. 102   Annemarie.Gisoldi@svmnj.org ................. ext. 300 
Rev. Przemyslaw Gawlik, Parochial Vicar    Mrs. Barbara Armenti, Director of Music Ministry 
FrPrzemek@svmnj.org …………………………..  ext. 257   barmenti@optonline.net ......................... ext. 262 
Deacon Robert Morton      Mrs. Linda Loria, Church Organist 
bobmort2002@yahoo.com ............... 973 361 4528   njlal@optonline.net ………………………………  ext. 262 
Mrs. Jan Figenshu, Pastoral Minister    Mrs. Kathy Simonelli, Parish Business Administrator 
Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org ………………………  ext. 253   Kathy.Simonelli@svmnj.org …………………… ext. 105 
Mrs. Denise Stefanelli, Director of Christian Formation  Ms. Maribeth Kenworthy, Parish Secretary 
Denise.Stefanelli@svmnj.org .................   ext. 251   maribeth.kenworthy@svmnj.org ………….   ext. 106 

 
Trustees:  Mrs. Barbara Doyle and Mr. Joseph Verbaro 



  

Stewardship Corner 

 
 
Peter McGlynn founded and has been coordinating our Food for Haiti Ministry for a number of years. We are grateful 
to him for his leadership and for sharing his stewardship story with us: 
 
In the fall of 2011 Steve Gebhardt, who started local area participation in Haiti, spoke at all of our masses about a 
mission in Cap-Haitian, Haiti that he had been involved with since 2002. He had a group of people going that 
November and I decided to join them. It was a great experience getting to know the Brothers, workers, and residents 
of the mission. Since then I have made 15 or so trips to Haiti. While all of us involved in the mission help, however 
,we can when w e are there, our real value is in what resources we can bring to bear from home. It is not often in life 
that you get the chance to improve someone's life, large or small, in every action you take. I am grateful for this 
opportunity. I thank St. Vincent's for their support in this effort. 
 
If there is a particular ministry that you would be interested in establishing and leading here at St. Vincent Martyr, 
please let us know! You can contact the Stewardship Committee at stewardship@svmnj.org. 
 
 

 
 
 

Winter Bible Study Program – Part 2 
 

Bishop Robert Barron’s  

DAVID the KING 
A Man After God’s Own Heart! 

 

EVEN IF YOU MISSED PART 1 IT IS NOT TOO LATE TO BEGIN!   
 
 

A DIFFERENT KIND OF BIBLE STUDY 
 

Join us for Bishop Robert Barron’s newest study and experience how the whole 
New Testament opens up once we see it through the person of David.  Registration is needed.  Cost = $25.00 for 
Workbook. 

 
 

February 26 and March 5 at 7:15 PM or 
Feb.  27 and March 6 at 9:15 AM 

 

Register and pay online or by contacting Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org  or ext. 253 
 



 
 
What if each Catholic prayed for ten minutes and read five pages of a great book every day? What if every Catholic did one 
thing each week to intentionally share God’s message with others?  
 
Come and discover how four life-changing habits can point you towards discovering incredible possibilities for your life. 
Please join Dynamic Catholic and Dr. Allen Hunt.  We are co hosting with St. Virgil’s Parish. 
 

Saturday, March 30th 
9:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

 
St Virgil Church, 250 Speedwell Ave, Morris Plains, NJ  

Save the Date!  Tickets on sale on our website. 
 

 
 
 

TICKETS ARE LIMITED AND ALMOST SOLD OUT!! 

 

 
 

Holy Land Pilgrimage – July 11 – 18, 2019 
²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƎƻƛƴƎ ŀƎŀƛƴΧ ŘƻƴΩǘ Ƴƛǎǎ ǘƘƛǎ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅΧ 

Special experience for teachers, families, young adults 
What are you doing this summer? 

 
There are pilgrimages, tours, vacations and trips, but a visit to the Holy Land is a homecoming.  
Spend 9 days walking, praying, laughing and experiencing the Homeland of Jesus.  This is an 
experience that will forever change your life! We will explore the Galilee, Jerusalem, the Judean 
desert. Walk the path that disciples have for over 2000 years. Fr. Darwin Lastra and Jan Figenshu 

will lead our group. For information, contact Jan at Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org or 973-377-4000 ext 253.   
 
Information Meeting on Sunday, February 24 at 1:30 PM in the Parish Media Center. Come see how you can spend 
your summer vacation in the land of the Lord. 

 

 

Prayer 

 
ROSARY SOCIETY 

The Rosary is prayed daily at 8:00 a.m. followed by 
Mass at 8:30 a.m. Let us continue this devotion to our 
Blessed Mother. Remember the Rosary Altar Society 
meets  every 2nd Monday of  the month.  

 

WEEKLY HOLY HOUR AND DIVINE MERCY CHAPLET 
 

We are hosting a Holy Hour immediately after the 
Noon Mass each Thursday. During the Holy Hour we 
will recite the Chaplet of the Divine Mercy and have 
some quiet time of reflection. All are welcome to 
share in this holy hour. 
 



 
THE ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY 

Invites All To A 
Morning Of Prayer In Honor Of 

Saint Joseph 
Saturday, March 16, 2019 

8:30 am – 10:30 am 
  
Please join the Rosary Altar Society for a morning of 
prayer and reflection in honor of St. Joseph. 
8:30 am     Mass in the Church  
9:00 am     Breakfast will be served  
      in the Community Room 
                    Fr. George will lead us in the Rosary 
                    Reflection and Closing Prayer 
 
       
Name:           
        
Phone Number:  
____________________________________  
Email:  
 
Cost: $5:00.  Please make your check payable to St. 
Vincent Martyr and mail to the Parish Office, attention 
Rosary Altar Society.  RSVP by March 10th. 

  
PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING 

 
The next meeting of the Pastoral Council will be held on 
Monday, February 25 at 7:30 p.m. in the Library Media 
Center. All are welcome to attend as we plan focus group 
questions based on the feedback we received in the 
Expanding Our Vision survey. 

 
Pastoral Council Candidate Prayers  

and Information Sessions 
SVM is commencing our 2019 Pastoral Council 
recruitment process this week. The Pastoral Council is a 
consultative body of committed parishioners with varied 
backgrounds, perspectives, skills and talents. The council 
plans and oversees policies and activities that promote 
our parish vision statement through prayerful 
discernment. In June, the four newest members of our 
Pastoral Council will be installed. 
 
As part of the candidate selection process, we are 
publishing the hopes for our future Pastoral Council from 
past members. Please reflect on these past members’ 
hopes as we all pray for new candidates: 
 
Hope to see continuation of very strong support of Father 
George and his initiatives. 

Hope to see frequent re-evaluation of Pastoral Council 
priority items and progress made. 
Hope to see Pastoral Council meetings that are prayerful, 
productive and priority driven. 
Hope to see excellent applicants in future for Pastoral 
Council membership.  

Stan Wisnewski 
 
If you are interested in learning more about becoming a 
member of our Pastoral Council, please attend an 
Information and Discernment session on one of the 
following dates: 
February 27        7:30 p.m. in the Community Room  
March 10             3:00 p.m. in the Rectory  
  

SVM PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 
 
ά{ǳŎŎŜǎǎ ŎƻƳŜǎ ƛƴ ŀ ƭƻǘ ƻŦ ǿŀȅǎΣ ōǳǘ ƛǘ ŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ ŎƻƳŜ ǿƛǘƘ 
ƳƻƴŜȅ ŀƴŘ ƛǘ ŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ ŎƻƳŜ ǿƛǘƘ ŦŀƳŜΦ Lǘ ŎƻƳŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ 
having a meaning in your life, doing what you love and 
ōŜƛƴƎ ǇŀǎǎƛƻƴŀǘŜ ŀōƻǳǘ ǿƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ ŘƻΦ ¢ƘŀǘΩǎ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ŀ ƭƛŦŜ 
of success. When you have the ability to do what you 
love, love what you do and have the ability to impact 
ǇŜƻǇƭŜΦ ¢ƘŀǘΩǎ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ŀ ƭƛŦŜ ƻŦ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎΦ ¢ƘŀǘΩǎ ǿƘŀǘ 
having a life of meaning is.έ ς Tim Tebow 
 
I think we all would agree that as parishioners of Saint 
Vincent Martyr we have been blessed to be a “family,” 
led by Father George’s example, that deeply cares about 
what happens inside and outside of the church walls. 
However, like our mentor, Jesus, before us, one person 
cannot carry on the enormous task of ensuring our 
family continues working together. Demographics 
change, public challenges continue to multiply seemingly 
every year and the growing voice of you, our brothers 
and sisters, has become harder to hear. If Tim’s words 
struck a cord and you find yourself asking “What else can 
I do?”, then we urge you consider taking the next step by 
seeking a position on Saint Vincent’s Pastoral Council.  
Who are we? 
The St. Vincent Martyr Parish Pastoral Council is a 
consultative body of committed parishioners with varied 
backgrounds, perspectives, skills and talents. The council 
plans and oversees policies and activities that promote 
our parish vision statement through prayerful 
discernment.  
To fulfill its purpose, the Council strives to:  
¶ Provide candid advice to the Pastor  

¶ Prayerfully discern the needs of the parish 
community  

¶ Establish clear and concise goals and objectives 
to meet the current and emerging needs of the 
parish community  



¶ Serve as a vehicle for constructive dialogue with 
the parish community  

¶ Identify and call for the gifts and talents of 
members of the parish community  

¶ Collaborate with the Parish Staff and Parish 
Finance Council in serving the parish community  

How are we Structured  
Having commenced in July of 2015, the St. Vincent 
Martyr Parish Pastoral Council is comprised of 12 diverse 
parishioners who meet monthly, September through 
June, for staggered three-year terms. 

¶ Fr. George Hundt, one Parish Trustee (currently 
Barbara Doyle) and one parish staff member 
(currently Jan Figenshu) are ex-officio members.  

¶ As is our policy, Four (4) of our twelve members 
will leave the Council at the end of the 2019 
session. Gerald Barber, John Formica, Terrence 
Gilligan and Gene Picone have been outstanding 
partners on the Council and will be missed. We 
cannot thank them enough for their service and 
contributions. 

¶ Four (4) new members will be selected 
according to the provisions of the By-Laws 
during spring 2019 and join the remaining 
members of the Council.  

What is the process? 

¶ Every member of the parish community who 
fulfills each of the following three requirements 
is eligible to serve as a member of the Council:  

¶ Has received all Sacraments of Initiation  

¶ Actively practices the Catholic Faith  

¶ Is a registered member of the Parish for a 
minimum of 12 months, and is currently an 
active member of the parish  

¶ Interested candidates will fill out an application, 
but will not be expected to campaign for a 
position. The selected four new members will be 
randomly chosen from the list of finalist 
candidates. All candidates not chosen by the 
random selection will be given an opportunity to 
get involved in another committee or council 
seeking committed and qualified individuals.  

 
Key Dates:  
Feb 27 & Mar 10  Pastoral Council Informational and 
   Discernment Meeting (held two dates)  

This is an informational meeting about 
the pastoral council and is open to all 
parishioners, particularly those 
interested in becoming members 
themselves or nominating another 
parishioner. This meeting will address 
questions raised prospective 
candidates, and we will share with them 

in greater depth the expectations for 
council members. The meeting will 
include a prayerful reflection on the call 
to serve. Those who feel called will 
receive application materials.  

March 25           Pastoral Council Applications Final 
  Submission Due Date  

Candidates submit a short biography, 
photograph, summary of interest and 
desire to serve as a member.  

May 11/12      Candidate nominees announced to 
  Parishioners via Bulletin(s)  

The names of accepted candidates will 
be published in our parish bulletin on 
three succeeding weekends. 
Parishioners are invited to provide 
feedback regarding any candidate.  

May 20 Choosing Ceremony will take place with 
Father George presiding in witness of 
the Council members, Barbara, Jan and 
of course Fathers Darwin and Przemek 

May 25/26           Pastoral Council new members  
  presented to Parish  

Fr. George will announce the selected 
new Council members at all masses this 
weekend.  

Summer               Orientation meeting for Council  
                 members  
 
We implore any interested candidates to seek out one 
of our Council members either before or after each 
mass or feel free to contact us via email (see below) 
 
May God Bless you in all you seek to achieve, 
 
Gerald Barber  Gerald.barber@outlook.com 
Laura Balogh  lmbalogh@optonline.net 
Anne Callaghan  callaghanclan@me.com 
Lauren DeMarzo                    
 laurenashleigh.robinson@gmail.com 
Justine Donnelly  jddonnelly@mac.com 
John Formica  john.r.formica@us.pwc.com 
Terrence Gilligan  
 Terrence.gilligan@wyn.com 
Sandra Lascari  lascarilaw@gmail.com 
Peter McGlynn  pmcglynn58@gmail.com 
Julie McGurn  mcgurn.julie@gmail.com 
Kathleen McMorrow   
kathleenmcmorrowpr@gmail.com 
Gene Picone  gpicone2358@msn.com 
Barbara Doyle (Trustee) barbaraoscar@optonline.net 
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Return to Monte Carlo Night 
Grand Raffle 

  
It is time for our annual Spring Fundraiser. 

  
Saturday March 23, 2017, 7:00 - 11:00 pm 

St. Vincent Martyr School 
  
In advance of the event, we will be selling tickets for the 
Grand Raffle after all masses on March 2nd and 3rd, and 
again on March 9th and 10th.   Tickets are $10 each for a 
chance to take home American Express gift cards worth 
$10,000!  Raffle tickets will be sold in books of ten 
($100).  
The drawing will be held the evening of our event, 
however, you do not need to be present to win!   
  
The St. Vincent Martyr Home and School Association 
works hard each year to fulfill its obligation to provide 
much needed funds to cover operating expenses related 
to the school.  Any additional funds raised are utilized for 
technology, enrichment and other vital programs.   
 We appreciate the broad support of our parish 
community and hope that you will participate in the 
grand raffle and join us for Return to Monte Carlo 
Night.   
St. Vincent Martyr School greatly appreciates your 
contribution toward our major fundraising effort.  Your 
support enables our children to experience a quality 
Catholic education in a school they have come to know 
and love.   

 

 

Education 

 
 

YOUTH NEWS 
 

1.) The remaining Alpha follow-ups are  
Sunday, February 24, March 3 and March 
10 from 7:15 -  8:45 p.m.  All 9th graders 
must attend three and no make-ups will be 
scheduled if you do not complete this 
requirement. 

 
2.) Sprantioch team meeting on Wednesday, February 27 
at 7:00 p.m. in the Youth Center at St. Pat's, Chatham. 
 
3.) Mystagogia team meeting on Thursday evening, 
February 28 from 7:00 - 9:00 p.m. in the Youth Center. 
 

 
 
 

CHRISTIAN FORMATION 
 

Monday Traditional Classroom 
Program:  
Grades Kindergarten - 5th grade 
Community Room/School  3:30 - 5:00 
pm  

Next class session is on Monday, February 25. 
 
Family Sunday Program:  
Grades Kindergarten - 5th grade Community Room/School 
Cafeteria 10.00  - 11:45 am monthly 
Faith: March 3 
Hope:  March 10 
Junior High Ministry Program: 
12:00 noon liturgy in Church, followed by monthly 
instructional session  
Sixth Grade: March 3  
Seventh Grade: March 10 
in Community Room/School Cafeteria 1:00 - 2:30 pm 
Decision Point with Father George 5:00 - 6:30 pm 
Eighth Grade: Sunday, March 3 
    

A Family Perspective 
In studying the effects of religion upon family 
relationships, researchers inform us hostility and prayer 
can't coexist. You cannot be hostile toward someone for 
whom you are praying. Today's gospel encourages us: 
"Bless those who curse you. Pray for those who treat 
you badly." 

 



 

San Vicente Mártir 

 
Febrero 23, 2019 

 Experiencia Hispana  

 
Rev. Msgr. George F. Hundt, 

Párroco           x 101 
FrGeorge@svmnj.org 

 
Rev. Darwin Lastra, 
Vicario          x102 

FrDarwin@svmnj.org 

 
Rev. Przemek Gawlik 

Vicario           x 257 
FrPrzemek@svmnj.org 

 
Deacon Robert Morton,           

Diácono permanente 
Bobmort2002@yahoo.com 

 
Mrs. Jan Figenshu,  

Asociada Pastoral     x 253 
Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org 

 
Mrs. Denise Stefanelli, 

Dir. Ed. Religiosa   x 251     
Denise.Stefanelli@svmnj.org 

 
Ms. Anne Marie Gisoldi,  
Dir. Jóvenes           x 300 

AnneMarie.Gisoldi@svmnj.org 
 

Mrs. Kathy Simonelli, 
Administradora       x105 

Kathy.Simonelli@svmnj.org 
 

Ms. Maribeth Kenworthy, 
Secretaria          x106 

Maribeth.Kenworthy@svmnj.org 

 
 
 

La colecta del Pasado 16 de  

Febrero fue de 669. dólares. 

 

Dios multiplique su 

generosidad. 

 

 

 

 

 

Lecturas para esta semana- 
Domingo 24-Sábado 2 de Marzo 

Domingo:  

1Samuel 26, 2.7-9. 12-13. 22-23 

Sal  102 

1 Corintios 15, 45-49 

Lucas 6, 26-38 

 

Lunes:  

Sirácides 1, 1-10 

Sal 92, 1-5 

Marcos 9, 14-29 

 

Martes:  

Siracides 2, 1-13 

Sal 36, 3-40 

Marcos 9, 30-37 

 

Miércoles:  

Sirácides 4, 12-22 

Salmo 118 

Marcos 9, 38-40 

 

Jueves:  

Sirácides 5, 1-10 

Sal 1, 1-10 

Marcos 9, 41-50 

  

Viernes:  

Sirácides 6, 5-17 

Sal 118, 12-35 

Mateo 10, 1-12 

 

Sábado:  

Sirácides 17, 1-13 

Salmo 102, 13-18 

Marcos 10, 13-16 

 
La Multitud : La Gracia Divina 
Esta semana seguimos  reflexionando 

el séptimo cap²tulo del libro ñDe la 

Cruz a la Tumba Vac²aò de nuestro 

obispo Serratelli, traducido a nuestra 

lengua.  

ñEl espectáculo de un hombre que 

fue sacado de la ciudad para ser 

crucificado no podía pasar 

desapercibido. De hecho, las 

autoridades romanas harían todos 

los esfuerzos posibles para que el 

condenado recorriera un camino 

que llamara la atención de los 

mayores. Querían que su cruel 

destino fuera visto por tanta gente 

como fuera posible. De esta 

manera, podría servir como una 

advertencia para cualquiera que 

piense en oponerse a Roma. 

 

Aunque Jesús solo había pasado 

poco tiempo de su ministerio 

público en Jerusalén (ver Mateo 21, 

10-11), Él, sin embargo, era bien 

conocido. Muchos habían oído 

hablar de sus milagros. 

Recientemente, Él había sanado a 

un mendigo en el piscina de 

Betesda al norte de Jerusalén (ver 

Juan 5) y al ciego en la piscina de 

Siloé en el sur de Jerusalén (ver 

Juan 9). Tan conocido era Jesús 

que sus enemigos temían que su 

arresto causara una gran angustia 

(ver Marcos 14, 2). 

 

Cuando los dos discípulos en el 

camino a Emaús hablaron con 

Jesús, sin darse cuenta de su 

identidad, se asombraron de su 

aparente crucifixión. Uno de ellos, 

Cleof§s, pregunta: ñEres t¼ el ¼nico 

residente en Jerusalén que no se ha 

enterado de lo que ha pasado allí 

estos días? Él les dijo: ¿Qué ha 

ocurrido? Ellos le contestaron: Lo 

de Jesús el Nazareo, un profeta 

poderoso en obras y palabras a los 

ojos de Dios y de todo el pueblo: 

cómo nuestros sumos sacerdotes y 

magistrados lo condenaron a 

muerte y lo crucificaronò (Lucas 

24, 18-20). La crucifixión de Cristo 

fue un evento muy público.ò 

 
La próxima semana continuaremos 

reflexionando este capítulo.  

Feliz Domingo  P. Darwin L.   

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Los Sacramentos 

 
 
 
Reconciliación (Confesiones): Todos los Sábados a las 

4:00pm o haciendo una cita con uno de los 
sacerdotes, ya sea llamando a la oficina o hablando 
con ellos directamente o antes de la Misa en 
Español. 973-377-4000 ext. 102. 

 
Unción de los Enfermos:  
   Para las personas que están gravemente enfermas, 

hospitalizadas o preparándose para una cirugía, al 
igual que las personas de edad avanzada un asilo 
para la tercera edad. Para administrar este 
Sacramento; Favor de llamar a la oficina de la 
parroquia para que uno de los sac erdotes 
administre la Unción de los enfermos. 973-377-4000 
ext. 102. 

 
Cursillo Pre-Bautismal en español: Llamando a la 
oficina y planear una cita con el sacerdote, 973-377-
4000 Ext. 102 
 
 

PARA TENER EN CUENTA… 
Talentos… 
Dios nos ha dado a cada uno de nosotros muchos talentos. 
Por lo tanto, hay que ponerlos al servicio, si usted es 
bueno en lectura puede unirse al grupo de lectores de 
nuestra parroquia; tendríamos una práctica; si está 
interesado por favor llamar al Padre Darwin al 973-377-
4000 ext. 102 o ver antes o después de la Eucaristía. 

 

 

 

 

OPCIONE DE DONACIÓN EN LÍNEA, 
 SEMANAL O EN UNA SOLA VEZ  

 
Inscribirse en Faith Direct hoy es una excelente manera de 
garantizar que sus limosnas a San Vicente Mártir se reciban 
incluso si está de viaje. Visite www.faithdirect.net y use 
nuestro código de iglesia: NJ740. ¡Gracias por su continuo 
apoyo a nuestra familia parroquial! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Devoción Mariana    
Mayo y octubre son los meses dedicados a la Virgen María.  
Desde el sábado 6 de octubre comenzaremos nuestra 
Devoción Mariana con nuestra Virgen Peregrina, elegiremos 
a cuatro o cinco familias  que deseen abrir sus casas para 
acoger a la Virgen durante una semana, rezar el Santo 
Rosario y vivir nuestra fe en comunidad. 
Los motivo para que nos unamos a esta gran devoción 
mariana y extiendan esta invitación a sus familiares y 
amigos para que también experimenten el amor maternal 
de la Virgen María y sus grandes bendiciones. 
 
¡Participa en familia!                                                                                                             
Padre Darwin 
 
 

 
FORMED , está por a llegar a SVM! 

 

 
 

 

FORMED  es una aplicación del Instituto Agustino, que te 

dará las respuestas que necesitas,  enriquecerá tu 

conocimiento y te ayudará a profundizar en tu fe católica. 

Nuestra parroquia de San Vicente Mártir te regalará el 

acceso a esta aplicación. Una vez que te suscribas con la 

clave de acceso que te de la parroquia, FORMED  pondrá en 

tus manos miles de programas de estudio basados en video, 

películas, documentales, charlas de audio, audiolibros e 

incluso libros electrónicos a la carta. Deja que estos 

materiales te faciliten tu viaje espiritual a medida que tratas 

de entender, vivir y compartir tu fe católica más plenamente.  

¶ 300+   episodios de programas de estudio por video 

¶   35+   largometrajes y películas                                        

¶   45+   presentaciones en audio 

¶   25+   libros electrónicos 

 

Disponibles en inglés y español las 24 horas los 7 días de 

la semana 

¡Con nosotros partir del 3 de octubre! 

 


